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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to established procedure, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with 

Idaho Code 63-1311A, by the City of New Plymouth, Idaho, that the New Plymouth City 

Council will meet at 6:00 p.m. on June 3, 2024 at the New Plymouth City Hall, 215 N 

Plymouth Avenue, New Plymouth, Idaho, to consider public comment regarding a 

proposal by Hardin Sanitation to increase residential/commercial service fees by 4% 

beginning October 1, 2024. The proposed fees are being implemented to cover the cost 

necessary to provide the service. Information about the proposed rates and changes may 

be obtained from the office of the City Clerk at New Plymouth City Hall during business 

hours.  

 

 

Publish Date(s): May 15, 2024  
Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the above noticed meeting should contact 

New Plymouth City Clerk’s Office five (5) days prior to the meeting at 215 N. Plymouth Ave. or phone 

(208)278-5338. 

 

 

Marianne Gatchell 

City Clerk City of New Plymouth  


